
Wagonwheel Communications Corporation 
 
Attachment A 
 
re: Public Inspection File requirements 
 
Our EEO annual report due on June 1, 2020 did not get filed timely. Our EEO compliance person  
 
was out of the station due to Covid-19. The filing date passed and it was mistakenly overlooked. 
 
It was corrected on April 21, 2021.  
 
To address this failure we have taken the following step. Our staff fluctuates between four and  
 
five people. We have assigned a second person to monitor EEO filing deadlines in the event our  
EEO compliance person is not available. 
 


